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On October 16, Visiting Nurse Service of New York (VNSNY) came to my district office to

administer free flu shots to constituents from across my district. Over the course of three

hours, VNSNY nurses gave a total of 88 flu shots; I was happy to get one myself. If you have

not already gotten your flu shot, please visit the New York City Department of Health and

Mental Hygiene's flu prevention website at nyc.gov/flu to identify a provider near you.

http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/flu/html/home/home.shtml

